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Comments: To: GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

First, thank you for allowing me to make comments and suggestions regarding the GMUG Working Draft.

 

I wish to offer my support for the Wilderness additions as called out in the Community Conservation Proposal.

Including the Whitehouse, Baldy, Bear Creek and Hayden Mountain areas. I have hiked in all of these areas and

believe they possess the necessary characteristics for Wilderness designation.

 

Having hiked in various Wilderness areas in the GMUG as well as Wilderness areas in other parts of the country,

I deem them as a precious treasure for preserving historic wild places with the necessary protection for wild

animals, amazing lands and native vegetation and forests for us to enjoy in their natural primitive state for now

and for future generations.

 

Thank you again for your time to consider these comments

Neal Platzer


